

Cardinal Rigali Center 20 Archbishop May Drive St. Louis, Missouri 63119 p) 314.792.7841 f) 314.792.7842 www.archstl.org

May 28, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The weekend of May 28 and 29 marks the annual collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC). Half of the collected funds stay here in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. The other half support the collective communication work of the bishops, as well as other national projects in the United States and around the world.

Your support helps the Archdiocese Communications Office and other Catholic communications providers continue to adapt to the ever-changing landscape of communications and tell the stories of our vibrant faith. This helps form current Catholics and bring others to Christ.

Please prayerfully consider supporting this important campaign. For more information about the collection and the projects it supports, visit www.usccb.org/ecc.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

- mittell t. Pozonsh.

Most Reverend Mitchell T. Rozanski

Archbishop of St. Louis